


THE NYC LANDMARKS COMMISSION HAS SAID

NO TO AN HISTORIC DISTRICT 
FOR BROADWAY-FLUSHING.

WE ARE ALREADY A NEW YORK STATE  & 
NATIONAL HISTORIC DISTRICT 
BUT WE NEED THE PROTECTION 

OF BEING A
NYC HISTORIC LANDMARK DISTRICT

TO PRESERVE OUR 
BEAUTIFUL NEIGHBORHOOD.

AND WE DESERVE IT!

LET'S SHOW THEM:


